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Having grown up in the countryside of Glentworth and the surrounding area I am absolutely mortified that your
company is preparing to ruin the landscape and wildlife for future generations. And on such a massive scale!!!!
I’m so sad that you aren’t thinking of using far more suitable sites to put your industrial solar monstrosities.
Why not use Kirton Lindsay old raf/army site? Hemswell airfield. Scampton? So many other choices that
already exist. Not on good agricultural farmland.

Please reconsider what your options are and think of future generations and your grand children. We as a
country have found already that we rely on grain from around the world and yet you’re going to destroy so so
much farmland that feeds so many.

With a heavy heart and praying common sense prevails.

Sent from my iPhone
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